
Disclaimer 
The information provided on the Sisters of the Second Amendment website is not intended to 

replace professional training or proper safe gun handling techniques. This is your absolute 

responsibility. The content, materials, products contained and offered in this site are provided “as is” 

and without warranties of any kind, whether express or implied. While we strive to keep the website 

up to date and correct, we make no representations or warranties of any kind, express or implied, 

about the completeness, accuracy, reliability, suitability or availability with respect to the content, 

products, services, or related graphics contained on the website for any purpose. Sisters of the 

Second Amendment might provide links to other websites which are not under the control of Sisters 

of the Second Amendment. You agree to access these links without holding Sisters of the Second 

Amendment responsible for the content and availability of those sites. The accessibility of any links 

does not necessarily imply a recommendation or endorse the views, products and content 

expressed within them. The information contained in this website is for general informational and 

entertainment purposes only and is not intended to replace professional or legal counsel. Any 

credence you place on such information is therefore done strictly at your own risk. 


